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19th June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Leavers’ Video 
I hope you are all well. I wanted to share some positive news and inform you that I have contacted a 
company who has agreed to create a leavers video for the class. I hope this will be a lovely treat for the 
children. We will work on it and film the clips when the children return to school on the 29th June. Mrs 
Badger has kindly said that the school will cover the payment costs.   
 
Please do not worry if your child is not due to return to school. You will be able to film the clips from home 
and send them to me. I will contact those not in school to explain further nearer to the time. 
 
In the meantime, if your child would like to include a separate clip of them playing an instrument or 
performing a talent, this will need to be filmed at home as we are unable to record clips including any props 
at school due to COVID 19 restrictions. This is not compulsory. If your child would like to film a clip, please 
film the clip on your phone in landscape mode. It can be between 30 seconds and 1 minute. They need to 
be sent to admin by Thursday 2nd July. We will try and include these clips in the video however it will 
depend on the timings and number of clips when we add all of the clips filmed in school too.  
 
Permission 
I require your consent to share the video with the Year 6 parents. Please email admin to give your 
permission.  
 
Bible and Certificate Presentation 
As part of one of our Leavers’ traditions, we plan to hold the presentation of the bibles and celebration 
certificates in an outdoor service at the front of school. Social distancing rules will be maintained. Children 
will be sat in their bubbles and we have capacity for each child to have 2 family members at the service. We 
are just in the process of confirming dates with Rev Tim, one of the Haberdashers and the Chair of the 
Trust but we look to hold the service in the last week of the summer term, weather dependent. We will 
inform you of a date when it is confirmed.  
 
Shirt Decorating 
On Thursday 16th July, please can your child bring in to school one of their school uniform shirts. Although 
we will be unable to sign each other’s shirts, we are going to decorate our own.  
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support,  
Miss Hickson  
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